
Petition – Breakwater Car Park 

 

539 e-petition signatures 

 

We the undersigned petition the Council to confirm that in the light of the 

designation of Breakwater Car Park as an Asset of Community Value 

and an acknowledgement of its importance to the local community, local 

economy and health and well being of those who use it and love it, the 

Council is urged to take a formal decision not to sell the car park (in part 

or whole) for development purposes. 

The Council approved the designation of Breakwater Car Park as an 

Asset of Community Value at its 14th May committee meeting. The role 

the car park plays in the life of Brixhams community was acknowledged 

by members who recognised the part it plays in tourism, accessibility for 

all, facilitating events and improving health and well being of residents 

and visitors alike. 

The council is urged to take the next step to protect such a widely used 

and much loved local asset and to protect the car park from unwanted 

development by resolving not to sell any of the car park for 

redevelopment. 

There is now support from 5,000 local residents who are all agreed that 

the beach and car park should remain as they are. That can be achieved 

quite properly by the council simply confirming Breakwater car park is 

not for sale. Breakwater car park is a local asset of community value that 

is much loved and used so please preserve it for future generations and 

for goodness sake listen to local people and deal the accordingly. 


